From Dean Saitta <dsaitta@du.edu>

Sent Friday, December 10, 2010 10:00 am

To AAUP Chapter Members
Subject AAUP Chapter Update

Attachments

AAUP.King Memo.pdf 35K

Dear All--

At yesterday's "Annual Legal and Policy Update" meeting I said something that I've been wanting to say for a long time about DU's ODEO discrimination complaint process. Interestingly (and somewhat surprisingly), what I said resonated with a couple other attendees who are highly-placed within DU's Legal/Policy management structure. These folks encouraged me to submit what I said in writing to Amy King, the interim director of Human Resources. The memo is attached.

On the other workplace justice front, there still has been no response from the DU Administration to our appeal (sent on November 22) for an update on the Sodexo worker situation and our request for a meeting.

Happy Holidays, dean

Dean J. Saitta
Professor and Chair, Department of Anthropology
Co-President, Colorado Conference AAUP
University of Denver
Sturm Hall 146-S
2000 East Asbury Street
Denver, CO 80208

Phone: 303-871-2680 Fax: 303-871-2437

Web: http://portfolio.du.edu/dsaitta

EU-US Atlantis/FIPSE Project: http://portfolio.du.edu/atlant

AAUP at DU: http://portfolio.du.edu/aaup